
 
 

BELL CANADA CRAFT & SERVICES BULLETIN – April 15, 2019 
 

 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL CRAFT & SERVICES MEMBERS 
 
 
  

Sisters and Brothers, 
 
We met with the Company today in Ottawa to discuss the notice of surplus that 
was sent to the Union on Friday, April 5, 2019.  
 
We are still in discussions on possible alternatives to the surplus notice and will 
meet again with the Company tomorrow.  
 
We will provide a further update after our meeting tomorrow.  
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
    
Drew Wickens      Alain Paradis 
Jeff Brohman      Alain Sevigny 
Ray Mortimer      Claude Brazeau 

Maureen Dawson       Alain Portelance  
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